
 
 
 

Continuation of APEDA Financial Assistance under Agriculture and Processed Food Export 
Promotion Scheme of APEDA till  30.06.2021 

 
 

Dear Exporters, 
 
This is with reference to the Office Memorandum no. F. NO. 42(02)PF-II/2014 dated 9th 
February 2021 issued by Department of Expenditure, Ministry of Finance, we would like to 
inform that APEDA’s Financial Assistance under Agriculture and Processed Food Export 
Promotion Scheme will be continued till  30.06.2021. 
 
Therefore, new proposals under existing schemes are invited for approval of financial 
assistance which will have to be completed by 30.06.2021.  
 
It may also be noted that no funds will be released beyond this date in case if any scheme 
is not appraised and approved by then subject to any specific relaxation given by the 
Department of Expenditure in this regard. 
 
This issues withthe approval of Competent Authority. 
 

S. S. Nayyar 
General Manager 

07.05.2021 


